
June 2025 Consent Calendar-Regenerate School Based Mental Health 

Services  

To:  Board of Education  

CC:  Dr. Jay Morrow  

From: Shannon Miller, Director of Curriculum and Instruction  

Re:  2025-2026 Regenerate School Based Mental Health Contracted Service Agreement 

United Township High School District #30 has contracted school based mental health 

services with Regenerate Counseling for the past four years. The proposed contract 

continues the level of services offered this past year at a cost of $6,000 per month.  This is a 

$1,000 increase from last year and will be paid for out of our Schoolwide Title Funds.  It is 

our recommendation to continue services with Regenerate Counseling for the 2025-2026 

school year and as part of the consent calendar, we will be asking the Board of Education to 

approve the 2025-2026 Regenerate Counseling contracted services agreement. The formal 

contract is attached for a detailed review of services provided to our students. 


